
The Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) waiting list closed at 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 
19, 2023. 

All those who applied will be notified as to whether their application has been selected for consideration 
for the waiting list. 

Applicants will be able to check their status using the application website 
www.waitlistcheck.com.  Application status will be listed as one of the following categories: 

SUBMITTED:  Your application was received and is waiting to be reviewed. 

INACTIVE:  Your application was NOT selected to be considered for the waiting list based on your 
preference points and/or a random lottery run by the software program. 

ACTIVE:  Your application has been selected to be considered for the waiting list; the Housing 
Authority will contact you by mail to request documentation to verify the preferences you selected in 
your application. 

If your application is selected for consideration for the waiting list, please do not contact the 
Housing Authority to request your place on the waiting list or information on how long it will 
take.  The staff will not know. 
 


